OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1 DISTRICT

DATE March 5, 1968 -
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

BOX 871 Re: Proposed NSP
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
Proposed NWU
Proposed NSL
Proposed NFO
Proposed DC X

Gentlemen:

I have examined the application dated 3/2/65

for the Gulf 0il Corp. Harry Leonard NCT-C #11-K  36~21-36
Operator Lease and Well No, S-T-R

and my recommendations are as follows:

Answer to No. 1 question is negative--recommend 2 hearing---E.F.E.

O.Ko“""vavR.

Yours very truly,




